May 15, 2024

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to share my experience working with Lone Girl Brewing Company in the Village of
Waunakee. In my experience working with Kevin Abercrombie and his staff | have found them to be
very easy to work with. They have been very proactive in working with the police department on
events or activities that take place at their business and have been véry supportive of the Waunakee
Community.

o

Adam Kreitzman
~ Chief of Police
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